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Andrew Jacobs:
 
Thank you for the email. Most data on the cell tower has been uploaded to our website at:
https://www.maine.gov/dacf/lupc/projects/dp5050B/dp5050B.html
 
There is a public hearing scheduled. That information is on the website.
https://www.maine.gov/dacf/lupc/projects/dp5050B/public_hearing/HrgNtc1.pdf
 
After reading thru the data, let me know if you have any further questions.
 
Thanks
 

Karen E. Bolstridge
Karen E. Bolstridge, Environmental Specialist III
Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry
Land Use Planning Commission
106 Hogan Road; Suite 8
Bangor, Maine 04401
Phone: (207) 215-4685
Fax: (207) 941-4222
Email: karen.bolstridge@maine.gov
 

 

From: Andrew Jacobs <andrewgj310@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 9:19 PM
To: Bolstridge, Karen <Karen.Bolstridge@maine.gov>
Subject: Proposed Cell Tower - Dallas Plantation
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi Karen,
 
My name is Andrew Jacobs and I am in the process of purchasing a home on Beans Corner Road in
Dallas Plantation this coming week. I was just made aware of this proposed cell phone tower to be
build directly next to my new home in which I am not happy about. Could you supply me with any
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information you could provide about the tower? Are there any public meetings that will be held
anytime soon? Any help would be greatly appreciated! Thank you!
 
Andrew Jacobs
617-413-9321


